
TO:  Oklahoma City Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM:  Heritage Hills (Historical Preservation, Inc.) Design Review Committee 

MEETING DATE:  August 2, 2023 

Comments from the neighborhood concerning cases are as follows:   

 

HPCA-23-00092, 100 NW 20nd St. 

The neighborhood concurs with the staff recommendations. 

 




